WINNETKA TALK

HOLIDAY GREETINGS
and BEST WISHES
for the COMING YEAR

To its friends on the
North Shore, the man-
agement of the Skokie
Motor Company ex-
presses its sincere grati-
tude for patronage re-
ceived, and hopes for its
continuance during the
coming vyear. In this
spirit the Skokie Motor
Co. wishes for them and
the community at large, a

MERRY CHRISTMAS

and a

BAPEY NEW XFAR

SKOKIE MOTOR COMPANY

712-16 Elm St. Winnetka
FORD and LINCOLN dealers




